
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
30th June 2017 

  

 
Dear Parents  
 
Details of Year 2 Beach Trip to Winterton on 5th July 
 
We are very much looking forward to our end of year visit to Winterton Beach on 
Wednesday 5th July. 
 
We will be walking along the dunes and learning more about ‘Norfolk habitats’ but will also 
have a lovely time building sandcastles and playing team games. Children will be allowed 
to paddle in the sea (up to their ankles) in small groups under close adult supervision. The 
coach will leave at 9.00am and we will be back in good time for ‘stop and collect’. The 
School will provide snacks, drinks and packed lunches for everyone (and will cater for 
known dietary requirements). 
  
What should my child wear for the trip? 
 
Children do not need to wear uniform but should come dressed appropriately for a day on 
the beach (depending on the weather forecast) so shorts and T-shirts will hopefully be the 
order of the day. Please could they wear suitable footwear (sandals, trainers or wellies) 
and bring a warm top and a waterproof jacket (just in case).  
 
What should my child bring on the day? 
 

 A bag containing a sunhat, a named tube of sun cream and a named towel. Please 

could you also apply sun cream in the morning before school. We take sun 

protection very seriously so this is essential.  

 A bucket and spade 

 £2.00 in a named envelope to buy an ice cream or ice lolly (we will take dietary 

requirements into account). Children will line up in small groups and each child will 

pay for their ice cream (from a limited range that we have arranged with the Beach 

Cafe) and count their change.  

 

If you prefer, you may send in the money before 5th July.  

 

With our best wishes 

 

Mrs Bush, Mrs Hayes and Mrs Lawry 


